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MOSQUITO 

INSECT REPELLENT

PRESSURIZED SPRAY 

DOMESTIC

REPELS MOSQUITOES, BLACKFLIES, TICKS
FLEAS AND BITING MIDGES

GUARANTEE
Deet (N,N-diethyl-m-toluamide)     19,0%
       Related Toluamides           1,00%

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING
REG. NO 26512 P.C.P. ACT

NET CONTENTS 100 GRAMS

DANGER

EXTREMELY                                        EXPLOSIVE
   FLAMMABLE

Repels Mosquitos, Black flies, Fleas and Biting Midges and
aids in the reduction of Ticks.

DIRECTIONS: Hold container upright and spray clothing and
exposed skin except face.  TO APPLY TO FACE: Spray into palms
of hands and spread evenly to face and neck except near eyes
and mouth.  AVOID contact with plastic and fabrics such as
acetate, rayon and dynel.  May damage furniture finishes,
plastics and painted surfaces. DO NOT SPRAY TOWARD EYES AND
MOUTH.  DO NOT USE ON INFANTS OR TODDLERS.  

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  CONTENTS UNDER
PRESSURE.  Do not place in hot water or near radiators, stoves
or other sources of heat.  Do not puncture or incinerate
container or store at temperatures over 50°C.  Do not spray
near open flame or spark, or while smoking.  Do not
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contaminate food, utensils or any body of water.  

FIRST AID: If sprayed in eyes, wash with cold water.  If
irritation persists, contact a physician.  If swallowed,
immediately contact a poison control centre or consult
physician taking container, label or product name and Pest
Control Product Registration Number with you.  

DISPOSAL: When container is empty press button to release all
pressure then dispose in household garbage. 

 
MANUFACTURED FOR: GALARNO, C.P. 356, ST-CHARLES SUR RICHELIEU,
QUEBEC JOH 2G0.

**************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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